
Vocal Music Instructor/Choir Director - Bertha - Hewitt School ISD 786

Date of availability: Starting 2nd Semester 2024 (January) and continuing to 2024-25 school year

Date of closing: Until Filled

Time: 1.0 FTE

Bertha-Hewitt School is seeking a Vocal Music Instructor/Choir Director to begin 2nd semester (Jan.
2024). This position will be responsible for music instruction in grades K-6 and choir direction for JH
and SH choirs. This position will allow for the instructor to plan and choose curriculum that they are
passionate about! We also have opportunities for extra curricular coaching/advising!

Compensation: Bertha-Hewitt has a competitive salary and benefits package, this will vary with
education and experience, following the B-H Master Agreement.
Applicants submit the following as part of our district application process:

1. Letter of application
2. Resume
3. Three letters of recommendation
4. Copies of relevant transcripts

New Grads encouraged to apply! If you are curious about this position and want more
information, please contact me at the number below. I am happy to answer questions and
give you more details about our mentoring program for new hires.

Please email these documents to:
Karla Weishalla, Pk-12 Principal
Bertha-Hewitt Public School
310 Central Ave.
Bertha, MN 56437
karla.weishalla@isd786.org
Questions? - feel free to email or call (218) 924-2500

“Every Child Is Our Child”

District Summary: Bertha-Hewitt is a PreK-12 district with a population of just under 500 students.
The 786 School Board and the towns of Bertha, Hewitt and Eagle Bend are highly supportive of our
students, teachers and staff. Because of this support, we are able to provide small class sizes and
innovative electives and activities for our high school students. Some of these great programs
include; an on campus business - NextGen Bears, a state of the art fitness center, an on campus
day care and numerous extracurricular opportunities. Check us out and see if our small school with a
big heart is the right place for you!

Check out some of the awesome things we are doing here at B-H:
https://www.isd786.org
https://www.facebook.com/BerthaHewittBears?mibextid=LQQJ4d
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